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CHURCH-PLANTING MISSIONARIES TO
FAMILY INDONESIA

Dear Fellow Laborers, 4th Quarter 2024

We are in the States now for our furlough. Saying goodbye in
Indonesia was so difficult! Pray for each person involved in the
ministry there. We love and miss them all. Joe, who will be staying
back in the States, had the most challenging job of saying goodbye
for longer than just a furlough.

We have already enjoyed being in meetings since returning and, of
course, with our home church. It has also been so nice to see family
and friends. We had a new addition to our church family in South i
Jakarta right before we left. Bro. Putra and Sis. Imel have their first
child, a son they named Kaleb (Josh's friend :). We are so excited
for them. Please pray for the whole family's health. Bro. Putra has
severe GERD. Since having the baby, Sis. Imel has gotten sick with
Dengue fever. We praise the Lord that she is doing better.

Putra and Imel are continuing the ministry there in Jagakarsa, South |
Jakarta. We rejoice to see how God has brought them to minister with §
us. It is wonderful to hear news from the church. They see first-time
visitors and stay faithful to be a witness to the community. Pray
for the lost to be saved!

| will continue to contact our supporting churches to find out if you would like to receive a personal update on
our ministry and an in-person thank you. | know your schedules are full already, but feel free to contact me
before | reach you if a time stands out for you.

While Stateside, | am thankful for the opportunity to teach at the Vision School of MISSIOI’IS a mlnlstry of Vision
Baptist Missions. | love seeing how God is TN O U Aﬁ T
working in people's lives. We would be

honored to help if you have some young v, ’\WW 2 M‘
people looking for training as they move ' '
toward missions.

Reaching Indonesia for Christ,
Josh, Elizabeth, Hannah, Joe & Olivia Ewing

PRAISE AND PRAY WITH US!

« Praise: More visitors at the church!
« Pray: The lost to be saved
« Pray: For believers to mature in the Lord
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